
Sons of Norway
Membership Fundraising Alert!

     The Petersburg Sons of Norway Hall 501(c)(3) non-profit has recently been 
presented with a wonderful challenge opportunity by Petersburg Mental Health 
Services to match 100% of donations up to $10,000 towards the resurfacing 
and much needed maintenance of the Hall’s parking lot!  The donated funds 
will be used to purchase materials and pay Rock-N–Road Construction for the 
use of large equipment and operators needed to demolish and remove the 
failing decking, and transport the waste for disposal.  Rock-N-Road has 
generously kicked off this project with their donation of a portion of the milled 
timber ($3,000 value) towards the project – Thank you!  Considerable 
donations are still needed to fund the transport, setting, and installation of the 
new decking, as well as volunteers to help fasten the planks and re-attaching 
curb stops, lighting, and safety rails.  Please let Wendel Gilbert or Kurt 
Kvernvik know if you would like to volunteer for this aspect of the project!
     The Board hopes that this fundraising request and matching opportunity will 
spur our members to donate to our organization.  Lets make good on this 
awesome matching opportunity generously given to our non-profit by 
Petersburg Mental Health Services, to allow our organization to bring back a 
fully-functioning parking lot that will safely support continued community 
activities at the Hall!
Hilsen,
Sharon Wikan, Rhoda Gilbert & Glo Wollen


